
From: Delores
Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 12:15 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Non-Support for the Revised Policy Statement  
 
I have been a property owner and part-time resident on Saturna Island for 39 years and do not support 
the revisions to the Policy Statement.  
 
It is very restrictive and heavy-handed - for example, using the term SHALL, instead of SHOULD, and 
does not take into account the circumstances and needs of each individual island, which are very 
different from each other. The original Policy Statement has served the islands well, is still relevant, and 
allows flexibility regarding each island’s Official Community Plan. 
 
There has not been meaningful public engagement and this needs to be an election issue. Therefore, I 
request that the entire document be reworked and not proceed to first reading until after the October 
15, 2022 election.  
 
Regards, 
Delores Savage 

Saturna Island, BC 
 
 


